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Dear North Yorkshire Couhty Council |

Application Under Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 for non
material amendment to planning approval NYWM/2012/0757/EIA (transport statement
refers) to allow: 1) Termination of bus route at Whitby Bus Station, 2) works to
Flowergate/Brunswick Street to be completed before end. of July 2014, 3) completion
of terminal  building before end of July 2014 at OS Field 3618 bounded by
Guishorough Road A171 B1460 and Barkers Lane, Whitby

Thank you for your application validated 05 March 2014, regarding the above.

{ am writing, on behalf of the National Park Authority, to advise you that the amendments
outlined above and as shown on the submitted plans have been approved, subject to the
following provision:

i, The changes to the substantive development hereby permitted shall be completed
hefore the end of July 2014.

2. The development shall otherwise accord completely with the approved plans and
imposed conditions of planning approval NYM/2012/0757/EIA.

Informative:

The proposed development lies within a coal mining area which may contain unrecorded
mining related hazards. If any coal mining feature is encountered during development, this
should be reported to The Coal Authority. Any intrusive activities which disturb or enter any
coal seams, coal mine workings or coal mine entries (shafts and adits) requires the prior
written permission of The Coal Authority. Property specific summary information on coal
mining can be obtained from The Coal Authority's Property Search Service on 08457626848
or at www.groundstability.com - S

| trust that the above advice is of assistance but if you have any further queries, please do
not hesitate to contact Mr M Hill again on the above number.
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Mr C M France
Director of Planning
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